
The Lloyd is ringing in the new year with an emphasis on the ‘New!’ Discover
an exciting lineup of programs to get you through the winter. Meet our 2022
Curtis Gates Lloyd Fellows and Artist-in-Residence. And stay tuned for more
about the potential building renovation at the Lloyd.

Planning for Your Pollinator Garden

When: January 19, 7-8 p.m.
Where: Virtual Program

Winter is the time to plan your
pollinator garden! Join Sylvana Ross
of the Queen City Pollinator Project
for her insights on plants and
gardening to promote biodiversity. Learn how contributing to the health of
your local ecosystem will yield results in upcoming seasons and impact
organisms and the planet. Registration required.

Help Us Plan our Future

The Lloyd Library & Museum has a
distinguished past going back more
than 140 years. In a changing world,
our goal is to meet the needs of
today's and tomorrow's audiences.
As we explore a major facility
renovation, we’d like your
input. Watch for an invitation to
participate in a survey to help us
plan our future. 
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The Lloyd Library proudly announces the 2022 Curtis Gates Lloyd Fellows and
Artist-in-Residence awards. The distinguished recipients pictured above,
Lindsay Wells (Fellow), Audrey Bell (Artist-in-Resident), and Kevin Grace
(Fellow), will bring unique perspectives to Lloyd collections.  For more
information, click here.

For the Lloyd's latest COVID-19 visitor policies, click here.

Visit our exhibition The Gift of Wonder
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Stay Connected

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

The Lloyd Library will be closed on Monday, January 17
in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
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